
Summit Mennonite Church 
Web:  www.summitmennonite.org 

Email:  summitmenno@sbcglobal.net 

Phone:  330-753-2019 

We follow Christ, offering healing and hope as we serve our neighbors in need 

Marilyn Rossiter, Pastor                                                           Sunday School: 9:30 am 

Stan King and Mary Schwartz, Caring Team                                   Worship: 10:30 am 

If you are a visitor this morning, we welcome you to our worship service! We hope 

that you feel at ease with us and sense the presence of God. We invite you to sign our 

0guest book in the foyer. 

Childcare during worship is available for infants and toddlers (generally ages three 

and under) in the nursery through the back doors of the sanctuary.  Children's 

bulletins and toys are available at the sanctuary entrance. 
 

Theme for the day:  Like the healed paralytic, the church is called to 

“pick up its mat and walk. 
 

February 15, 2015 
 

GATHERING 

    Prelude                                                                Dora Short 

 Welcome and Opening Prayer  WHB#670               LaVerne Yousey 

 Singing: HWB#66  O Worship the King                       Pam Zook 

                  HWB#528 I Stand Amazed 

  Children’s Time: “Up on the Roof”                     Mona Rohrer 
   

HEARING GOD 

 Scripture: Psalm 41; Mark 2: 1-12       

 Sermon:    “Lifting up and letting down”                     Pastor Marilyn 
 

RESPONDING 

 Singing:  SS#44 When Jesus the healer 

 Announcements 

 Sharing joys/ sorrows 

 Pastoral Prayer    SS#146 

 Offering 
 

SENDING 

 Singing: WHB# 585 In your sickness 

     Benediction 

 
    



  

 Food Donations for BACM for Feb: canned fruit 

 Greeter: Julia & Bob Beyeler 

 Worship Planners: Vivian Jaberg & LaVerne Yousey 

 Nursery: Karen Steiner & Rachael Oyer 
 

LAST WEEK 

   Attendance:  37      Offering: $1,211 

          Needed to meet spending plan: $1,400 
 

NEXT WEEK 
  

COMING EVENTS 

 Sun, March 22: Talent Show 

 July 18-19, 2015: Summit’s 50
th
 Anniversary celebration 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Mark your calendar for Sunday, March 22 and be part of Summit’s first 

ever talent show. More information to follow. 
 

Marilyn is calling us all to a season of prayer and fasting. Please speak 

with her to find out what your particular assignment is regarding the 

subject of your prayers and from what you are asked to fast. 
 

Mennonite Mission Network writes: Thank you, Summit Mennonite 

Church, for our gift to Mennonite Mission Network in 2014 of $710.00. 

Your donations, prayers, participation, and enthusiasm for mission are 

deeply felt across the street and around the world. Because ofyour 

generosity this year, we have been abel to srespond to new calls to 

ministry!  Gratefully, Stanley Green, Executive Director, and staff. 
 

Caring Team is in the process of reviewing Small Groups and in 

reformulating them. We assume everyone who is presently in a small 

group will continue unless we are told otherwise. We welcome any of 

you to participate who have not in the past. Let Marilyn, Stan, or Mary 

know if you would like to be in a group. We are aware groups got off to 

a slow start last year and are making some changes that will hopefully 

get things going well in March. We hope to have more information for 

you by February 22
nd

.   
 

Student Visitation Day:  Monday, February 16 Interested in a change 

for your children?  Come explore the Central Christian experience with 

us on Monday, February 16.  To schedule an appointment, call 

330.857.7311 or e-mail ChristinaL@CentralChristianSchool.org 
 

Central Christian’s Mary Poppins:  Friday and Saturday, March 13 and 

14 at 7 pm. Don't miss the spring musical production of Mary 

Poppins.  Individual ticket price is $10. You may purchase tickets from 

senior students, or at the door. Visit www.CCSComets.orgfor details. 

 

 

mailto:summitmenno@sbcglobal.net
http://www.ccscomets.org/


Annual Central Christian Auction:  Saturday, March 7, Breakfast at 7 

am, Auction at 9am. Mark your calendars and bring your friends! With 

a match of 200%, we guarantee this auction to be fun and 

successful! Now seeking creative and quality item donations from you! 

Complete the form online at CCSComets.org or e-mail 

JoelO@CentralChristianSchool.org. All dollars raised go toward 

Central’s annual operating budget and mission of growing leaders and 

building the church.  
 

BACM: Bring canned fruit for the month of February and drop into the 

box by our white giving tree. You may bring other food or grocery 

supplies also. It would be helpful to get into the habit of buying a few 

extra items when you do your grocery shopping. 
 

MISSION NETWORK PRAYER REQUEST: C. Paul and Hildi Amstutz 

of Mennonite Mission Network request prayer for chaplains in businesses in 

Paraguay. May they encourage Christian employees to exercise their calling 

to be salt and light in the marketplace, thus creating a more favorable spiritual 

climate at their companies and among their families. 
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